
   Woodcote Primary School PTFA – Pantomime 2014          

 

Snow White and The seven Dwarves TICKETS 

PERFORMANCE: Sunday 14th December 2014, 3pm       

AT: Fairfield Halls, Croydon 

Once again, the PTFA have the opportunity to buy a limited number of tickets at a massive 

discount for the Christmas Pantomime of Peter Pan at the Fairfield Halls in Croydon this 

year.  All family and friends are welcome! 

We are able to offer these limited tickets for the best seats in the house for only £16 each! 

Tickets need to be applied for before the end of the school year in July, so please complete 

and return the tear off slip below as soon as possible along with your payment.  Last year 

many parents were disappointed to find that they had left it too late to apply for the tickets 

and they had all been sold.  

Payment should be returned to the school office, clearly marked Snow White. 

Tickets are allocated on a first come first served basis, and will be sent out around the 

October half term. 

 

 

Please return slip in an envelope marked: “PTFA – Panto & [Child’s name and class]” 

Please make cheques payable to Woodcote Association of Staff and Parents  

Number of tickets @ £16.00 each: Total enclosed:                                                                                            

Parent Name: 

 

Child’s name: 

Contact in case of query (email or phone no): 

 

Child’s current class: 

 

Jackie Lane – jackielane@blueyonder.co.uk  07890 280 187 

mailto:jackielane@blueyonder.co.uk

